
 

  

November 6, 2010  

 In regards to:  IPSC Ontario Board of Directors Election 2010 

Rachel Blum 
President & Section Coordinator 
IPSC Ontario 

Dear Rachel Blum, 

I am writing to report on the call for nominations for the IPSC Ontario Board of Directors Election 
2010.  As you very well know, there was a call for nominations to fill three (3) positions on the IPSC 
Ontario Board of Directors. 

As Election Chairman I received the following Nomination Forms: 

1)      Nominee - Mr. Bernard DeGagne - Received on October 14th, 2010 

2)      Nominee - Mr. Pat Harrison - Received on October 23rd, 2010 

3)      Nominee - Mr. Josko Kovic - Received on October 23rd, 2010 

After reviewing the Nomination Forms, I confirmed that all nominees and nominators are current 
paid up members of IPSC Ontario.  I am satisfied that everything is in order with the nomination 
forms and they are all indeed valid. 

As a result, all three nominees have attained their seat on the IPSC Ontario Board of Directors by 
way of acclamation.  There is no need for an election. 

I would like to be the first to congratulate and welcome Mr. Bernard DeGagne, Mr. Pat Harrison and 
Mr. Josko Kovic to the IPSC Ontario Board of Directors for 2011 and 2012.  Their continued 
commitment and support of IPSC Ontario is admirable.   

This concludes my report.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 

Respectfully,  

Phil J. Carreira 

Election Chairman, IPSC Ontario 


